PLANNING COMMITTEE 9TH JUNE, 2006

REPORT OF THE SOUTHERN AREA PLANNING
SUB-COMMITTEE

Meetings held on 12th April, 2006 and 10th May, 2006

Membership:

Councillors: Councillor P.G. Turpin (Chairman)

Councillors H. Bramer (Vice-Chairman)

M.R. Cunningham, N.J.J. Davies, Mrs. C.J. Davis, G.W. Davis, J.W.
Edwards, Mrs. A.E. Gray, T.W. Hunt (Ex-officio),
Mrs. J.A. Hyde, G. Lucas, D.C. Taylor and J.B. Williams

PLANNING APPLICATIONS

1. The Sub-Committee has dealt with the planning applications referred to it as follows:-
(a) applications approved as recommended — 10
(b) applications refused as recommended — 2
(c) applications deferred pending further information — 1
(d) Site Visits — 1
(e) number of public speakers — 5 (3 Supporters, 2 Objectors)

PLANNING APPEALS

2. The Sub-Committee received information reports about 3 appeals received and 7
determined (5 dismissed, 2 allowed).

P.G. Turpin
CHAIRMAN

SOUTHERN AREA PLANNING SUB-COMMITTEE

° BACKGROUND PAPERS - Agenda for the meetings held on 12th April, 2006 and 10th may, 2006.
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